
Criteria

Excellent

5

Proficient

4

Satisfactory

3

Limited

2
Information              

	 /5

Title & Information

I presented a title and 
thorough information 
about a hobby or 
interest for each letter 
of the alphabet.

I presented a title and 
detailed information 
about a hobby or 
interest for all or most 
letters of the alphabet.

I presented a title and 
basic information about 
a hobby or interest for 
many letters of the 
alphabet.

I presented a few 
titles and incomplete 
information about 
a hobby or interest 
for each letter of the 
alphabet.

Visuals

	 /5

Photos or Illustrations

I included all visuals 
that show exactly 
what each hobby or 
interest involves.

I included most visuals 
that show clearly what 
each hobby or interest 
involves.

I included many visuals 
that show acceptably 
what each hobby or 
interest involves.

I included some 
visuals that show 
what a few hobbies or 
interests involve.

Presentation

	 /5

Sentence Structure & Spelling 

I presented 
information in well 
written sentences and 
accurate spelling.

I presented information 
with a few grammatical 
errors.

I presented information 
with some grammatical 
errors.

I presented 
information with many 
grammatical errors.

Redo Your attempt to respond does not meet acceptable standards. Contact your teacher to discuss 
suggestions for improvement and resubmission of this assignment.

	 Total:	 /15

Assessment Areas of Strength:

Target for Improvement:
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